
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd October 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

POPPY APPEAL 

We will be selling poppy merchandise in school from Wednesday 23rd October 2024 leading up to 

Remembrance Day.  These items will be on sale at the office during morning break only.  Please note, we 

are unable to give any change so do not send your child in with notes, thank you. 

 

The Royal British Legion suggest the following donations: 

 

• Snap bands – £1.50 

• Ribbon wristband - £1.50 

• Rubber wristband – £1.00 

• Zip pull – 50p 

• Reflector – 50p 

• Paper poppy – 50p 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 

 

 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 


